
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 25th February 2022 

What we have been learning this week…. 

· In English we started out new book this week “A bad case of the 
stripes”. The children loved coming up with a prediction based on 
the features of the front cover.  

· In maths we have been learning about lengths and how to use a 
ruler. We have been exploring measuring different objects using 
centimetres on a ruler. 

· History this week has been introducing our new topic “Nurturing 
Nurses”. We learnt about what a nurse is and what they do. 

· This week in science we learnt about the different parts of a 
plant. 

 

 

Just a few reminders… 

· Library day for year 1 is Monday. 

· PE days for year 1 have changed to Tuesday and Friday. 

· As we have had some questions regarding the half termly 
homework grid, just for clarification the grid is optional there-
fore if a child does complete the grid they can bring it in at 
any time to share with the class. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Thank you—Miss Cano and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

Home Learning 

· Daily Reading– please try to read once a day at home. 

· Phonics homework—Please complete any tasks that need to be written in your small blue home-
work books. 

· Weekly maths seed lesson 

· Termly homework grid– find attached and on teams.  
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